
City of Fort Worth, Texas

Mayor and Council Communication
DATE:  08/27/24                                                           M&C FILE NUMBER:  M&C 24-0701

LOG NAME:  13P ITB 24-0218 INDUSTRIAL BEARINGS WATER AO

SUBJECT

(ALL) Authorize the Rejection of All Responses to Invitation to Bid 24-0218 for Industrial Bearings for the Water Department

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the City Council authorize the rejection of all responses to Invitation to Bid 24-0218 for industrial bearings for the Water
Department.

DISCUSSION:

On May 27, 2024, the City of Fort Worth (City) issued an Invitation to Bid (ITB) 24-0218 for industrial bearings for the Water Department. Notice of
the ITB was advertised in the Fort Worth Star-Telegram on May 29, 2024, June 5, 2024, and June 12, 2024. The City received four (4)
responses: Greenville Enterprises LLC, Norfolk Bearings & Supply Co, Purvis Industries, and Roger Brown Co LLC. After opening the bids,
Purchasing was made aware of a question that was not answered during the Question and Answer process for the bid. As this question was
material in nature, staff is requesting that all bids be rejected.

Purchasing is rebidding this ITB to fulfill this need.

A Form 1295 is not required because: This M&C does not request approval of a contract with a business entity.

FISCAL INFORMATION / CERTIFICATION:

The Director of Finance certifies that approval of this recommendation will have no material effect on City funds

Submitted for City Manager's Office by:  Reginald Zeno  8517

 Fernando Costa  6122

Originating Business Unit Head: Reginald Zeno  8517

 Christopher Harder  5020

Additional Information Contact: Jo Ann Gunn  8525

 Aiyanna Owens  8317


